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Happy Doctors Day!  
It is an important time to recognize our health care 

providers and colleagues across Virtua Health for all 

of your service and response to the coronavirus 

pandemic. We all have one mission to help people: 

be well, get well, and stay well.  

  
Today, we would like to recognize our exceptional 

physicians for your specific contributions and for 

being there when people are counting on you. We 

appreciate your leadership, your expertise, your 

dedication, your care, and your collaboration.  You 

help people understand what matters most, in a 

word: health. 

 

Thank you for your exceptional service and 

commitment to our patients. 

 

 

 

 Video Series for our Community  

We continue to do our very best to be a trusted resource of information in our community as 

we navigate the COVID-19 pandemic, together. Please take a moment to watch the 

informational videos we’ve created below.  

   

  

SVP and Chief Philanthropy 
Officer, Sarah Fawcett-Lee, takes 
a moment to talk about Virtua’s 

Coronavirus Emergency Fund, 
established to help support the 
important work we’re doing to meet 

the growing needs of the 
community. Watch the video here.   

  

  

  

https://bcove.video/39nnfM4
https://bcove.video/39nnfM4


  

While we are in this coronavirus 

pandemic, Dr. Robert Barrucco, a 

cardiologist at Virtua Health, reminds 

us not to ignore other health issues 

like a potential heart attack. Click 

here to learn more.  

  

  

What should expectant moms be 
expecting during the coronavirus 
crisis? Dr. Nicole Lamborne,  
Program Director of Women’s Health 
at Virtua, discusses this precious 
time and precautions Virtua is taking 
to keep you and your baby safe.  
Watch here.  

  

  

 

https://bcove.video/2wEwSsJ
https://bcove.video/2wEwSsJ
https://bcove.video/2xynTJi
https://bcove.video/2xynTJi

